
Ph: 0267 549 209 Fax: 0267 549 435 email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

\\\ 

  

 

 

Thursday - School Photos 

Students are to wear red and blue polo shirt, blue 

shorts/shirt/skorts and joggers or school shoes. 

The staff photo will be at 9am. Family photos will 

follow (9.05am). After Family photos class and 

individual photos will complete the session.  

 

Morning Assembly Awards 

K-2: Charlie Crouch, Ben Hobday, Dakota 

Bateman, Clare Cory. 

3-6: Katie Cory, James Walker, Madalyn Crouch, 

Brock Byers. 

 

Swim School 24th - 28th November 

Cost for this year is $60 per student. This covers 

cost of entry into the pool and part of the cost 

of transport. Rural and Remote School Grant and 

Equity funding assists with the cost of transport. 

This is a whole school activity. Note. There will 

be NO supervision at school for students who do 

not attend. Notes will be sent home later this 

week. 

 

Active After School Program 

Active After School Program has commenced again 

on a Wednesday. Woolworths Moree are supporting 

this program by donating fruit for our students. 

  

 

 

The Calendar 

Term 4 

Oct 

Thurs 23rd Kinda 

Transition -Jumpstart 

Program 

Thurs 23rd School Photo 

Day 

Wed 29th – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 30th Kinda Transition 

-Jumpstart Program 

Fri 31st Year 5 School 

Captain Speeches and 

Voting. 

November 

Wed 5th – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 6th Last Day Kinda 

Transition -Jumpstart 

Program 

Thurs 6th Assembly 

2.30pm 

Wed 12th   – Active After-

School Program 3-4pm – 

Last Day 

24th – 28th Swim School 

December 

Thurs 11th Presentation 

Night 

Mon 15th Christmas Tree – 

Warialda Pool 12- 2pm 

Wed 17th Last Day 2014 
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More Photos of Lake Ainsworth 
 

Bike Riding, Swimming and the DINING Room. 
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Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 4 

 
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

   24th October Tracey Baker Donna Stevens 

27th October Kerrie McNamara  31st October Heidi Johnstone Katreana Byers 

3rd November Kerrie McNamara  7th November Liz Hobday Kylie Kumar 

10th November Kerrie McNamara  14th November Bec Parker Kay Grant 

17th November Kerrie McNamara  21st November Keira Williams Jill Walker 

24th November SWIM SCHOOL  28th November SWIM SCHOOL SWIM SCHOOL 

1st December Kerrie McNamara  5th December Jodi Rigby Rennae Hancock 

8th December Kerrie McNamara  12th December NO CANTEEN  

15th December NO CANTEEN  19th December NO SCHOOL  
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